
To whom it may concern 

 

                                                           21st October 2021 

 

 

This is for the kind information that the authors for the manuscript titled “Gut and liver involvement in 

pediatric hematolymphoid malignancies” are native English speakers and the language of 

communication in the institute where the authors work is English. Hence, I would like to inform the 

beloved editors of the journal that the ‘Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate’ may not be 

applicable. 

 

Yours truly, 

Moinak Sen Sarma MD, DM 

Department of Pediatric Gastroenterology,  

Sanjay Gandhi Postgraduate Institute of Medical Sciences, 

Raebareily Road, Lucknow, 226014, Uttar Pradesh, India. 

Email: moinaksen@yahoo.com 

Phone: +91-9956620668 

 

 

 


